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NOTIFICATION

ln reference to this Institute Advertisement No.2912018, it is hereby

notified for the information of all concerned that the rnterviews whrch are scheduled

to the held on 17.08.2018, have been postponed due to administrative reasons.

Further, the said interviews will be held on 21.08.2018 (Tuesday) as per the

schedule mentioned in the said advertisement.

Inconvenience caused in this regard is deeply regretted

Copy to:-

1. Prof -in-Charge, CCN - with a request to upload the notifrcation in the
website of the Institute

2. All Notice Board
3. Sr. Secretary to the Director for kind information of the Director.


